Date:

June 5, 2012

To:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

From:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Subject:
Marina Project – Authorization to Seek Competitive Bids 
______________________________________________________

The marina project plans are ready for competitive bid and this resolution will authorize the city administration to advertise the marina project.  The project is estimated to cost approximately $5,000,000.

The marina project has been reviewed by the City Commission, City’s Planning and Zoning Advisory Board, Dania Beach Marine Advisory Board, and the Broward County Marine Advisory Board.  
The bids are expected to be advertised in June and a contract awarded in August.  The project is expected to take at least six months to complete.  
The City is working on a phasing plan to keep the marina operating during construction; however some boats may have to be relocated.  
